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From: Sally Eves

Sent: 08 May 2018 06:31

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Cc: chairman@salehurst-pc.org.uk
Subject: Level crossing on the A21

I am writing to voice my objection to the idea of putting a level crossing on the A21 near to robertsbridge.
The A21 is a tremendously busy road at the best of times and with delays becomes a nightmare. It is a road | use on
a daily basis and millions of pounds have been spent near Tunbridge Wells to reduce congestion. The idea of causing

intentional congestion further down the road seems crazy.

I feel this plan and the ramifications of it have not been properly considered and when delays occur due to the level
crossing the traffic will move into the smaller country lanes increasing the chance of motor vehicle accidents.

Itis already classed as one of the most dangerous roads in the country and adding additional potential harm to this
road users seems a poor idea.

My name is Sally Eves-Dann

Many thanks
Sally Eves-Dann

Sent from my iPhone
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